
Coming Soon to a Medic Local Near You
Sunday, March 30 2014 19:17 - Last Updated Monday, March 31 2014 09:58

On Monday March 24, 2014 Chief Carpio, Assistant Chief Sutton, Rescue Captain Blazek, and
President Lamphier traveled to sunny Florida to preform the post paint inspection on the new
ambulance. While in Florida, the members inspected the ambulance as well as the local night
life. The new ambulance is being built by Marque on a Ford F-450 4x4. They found a few minor
flaws in the paint and and light package. The unit still needs to be sent to Virgina to be striped
and lettered. As far as the night life, well that is for another story. 
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